
 

 

Announcing an Important Unity Rally This Sunday, September 18 
 
Joshua Cotter 
September 13, 2011 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and your families. 
 
On behalf of our Senior Pastor, Reverend In Jin Moon, I am announcing a very significant program being held this 
Sunday, September 18, following the Lovin’ Life Ministries’ service where we as Unificationists throughout American 
will celebrate our unity with True Parents during this important time in God’s Providence. The program is entitled “Rally 
of the Global Membership to Proclaim and Uphold the Declaration of True Parents”. It will be conducted in the Grand 
Ballroom of the Manhattan Center and will be broadcast live to all satellite locations. 
 
The rally will feature a special keynote message from Dr. Bo Hi Pak, President of the Korean Cultural Foundation, as 
well as messages from Dr. Chang Shik Yang, Continental Director of North America, Rev. Joshua Cotter, Vice President 

of HSA-UWC USA and Mr. Neil Albert Salonen, President of Bridgeport University. Rev. Jaga Gavin, National Youth 

Pastor and Ms. Victoria Roomet, Vice President of CARP USA will also speak as representatives of our second 
generation. This will be the third presentation of this rally after Korean and Japan and it represents the fulfillment of its 
worldwide foundation. 
 
Please join this important rally with your family in New York City or via live broadcast in your local area! 

 

The program will begin fifteen minutes after the end of the Lovin’ Life service (approximately 12:00 noon EST) and 
continue for one and one-half hours. Lunch will be served to everyone after the program in New York City. Presentations 
will clarify True Parents’ declaration regarding the current and future course of our Movement and all participants will be 
able to express their solidarity with True Parents’ heart and direction. We are blessed to have this opportunity. 
 
Thank you Brothers and Sisters for your unchanging faith and dedication during this critical time. Let’s show our full 
support for our True Parents through participating in this historic rally. 
 
God Bless you, 

 

Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
HSA-UWC USA 


